
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Board of Education 

FROM: Dr. Matthew Haug, Interim Superintendent 

DATE: February 18, 2025 

RE: Vision 2030 

 

Included with this memo is information regarding Vision 2030, a blueprint for public 

education in Illinois developed by statewide education organizations including the 

Illinois Association of School Administrators, Illinois Principals Association, Illinois 

Association of School Boards, Illinois Association of School Business Officials, and more.  

 

The Vision 2030 framework centers around keeping students safe, keeping high-quality 

educators in front of students, enhancing post-secondary success, and improving 

measurement of what is working. It outlines current recommendations for 

future-focused learning, shared accountability, and predictable funding. 

 

The Illinois Association of School Boards, along with the other groups that were part of 

developing Vision 2030, are asking Boards of Education to sign a resolution in support 

of this Vision. As most of this Vision aligns with our District’s mission and vision, we do 

recommend that the Board sign the resolution demonstrating support of Vision 2030.  
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